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Wednesday, February 1, 2017 

Calgary Council Representatives, 

Due to continuing discussion with the Inglewood community association, the Inglewood redevelopment 

committee and neighbors of the proposed R-CG rezoning site of 1601 16 St SE, I respectfully request 

council to remove this from the Feb.14, 2017 public hearing agenda and for it to be re-scheduled for a 

May 2017 public hearing. 

This additional time will accomplish two goals. First, it will ensure the neighbors are fully informed on 

the benefits of the proposal. This includes engagement with the neighbors involved in the petition as 

many of their concerns may be solved with further discussion. Secondly, Inglewood is close to rolling out 

their new ARP which will include sites that will allow for this sort of rezoning. This area & block may be a 

good candidate for such densification and I hope this gets addressed in the new ARP. I believe this is the 

best course of action for all parties involved as it will help to ensure we are a united front on the project. 

I apologize if this request causes any inconvenience though hope you see the merit 

Please contact me if there are any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 


